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21st September 2018 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Friends Annual General Meeting (AGM) 
 
With the start of a new academic year comes a new start for the Friends of Littldean C of 
E Primary School and Pre-School. Before we can get eagerly into our fundraising we need 
to host the annual AGM, where officers will be elected by anyone in attendance.  
 
This year we are looking to hold the AGM on Friday 5th October 2018 at 9:15 a.m. in the 
staff room of the school. Please come along if you would like to be part of our wonderful 
team of parents and staff who work tirelessly to support our school. We are always 
looking for new people with fresh ideas to drive us forward. 
 
We understand that people are busy and worry that there may be too much expectation, 
we are not like this!! We hold termly meetings, usually on a Friday morning. We hold a 
few events through the year to raise funds like our Summer and Christmas Fayres. Over 
the last couple of years we have also held a dog show. We support the school in things 
such as coffee mornings on World Book Day and have held Easter Bunny Jumps. 
 
We are always so very grateful for any support, whether with ideas, support in the build-
up and then on the day, every little bit helps. 
 
As a committee, we are very aware of how important our support to the school is. We 
raise money to support the school purchase equipment, contribute to trips, buy 
waterproofs for Forest Schools to name but a few. 
 
The work we do is important to us, the school and most importantly our children. Please 
come along, meet everyone involved and help support our wonderful school. 
 
Many Thanks 
The Friends Committee 
 


